

KITTITAS COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Jeff Watson

FROM:

Christina Wollman, Planner II

DATE:

June 22, 2011

SUBJECT:

Hansen Accessory Dwelling Unit AU-11-00002

The Department of Public Works has reviewed the permit for the Hansen Accessory Dwelling Unit and has the following comments:

- A. Access: Access to the proposed ADU shall be from the existing driveway, as shown on the site plan.
- B. Addressing: Contact the Kittitas County Rural Addressing Coordinator at (509) 962-7523 to obtain addresses prior to obtaining a building permit. A parcel cannot receive a building permit or utilities until such parcel is identified with a 911 address.